
PRO-AM 

 

THE CLUB IS HOSTING THE PGTI PLAYERS CHAMPIONSHIP 

PRESENTED BY THE CHANDIGARH GOLF CLUB NEXT WEEK. 

THE PRO-AM FOR THIS EVENT IS BEING HELD ON TUESDAY 2
nd

 

April 2024. THE CLUB HAS 60 SPOTS AND 10 WOULD BE WAIT 

LISTED. ENTRIES ARE OPEN FOR ONLY PERMANENT MEMBERS 

AND THEIR PLAYING SPOUSES. MEMBERS DESIROUS OF 

PARTICIPATING IN THIS PRO-AM MAY ENTER THEIR NAME AT 

THE RECEPTION. 

 

ENTRIES WILL CLOSE ON FRIDAY 29
th

 MARCH 2024 AT 5 PM. 

 

A LUCKY DRAW WILL BE HELD ON SATURDAY 30
th

 MARCH 2024 

AT 4:00 PM AT THE TEA TERRACE TO SELECT THE 60 ENTRIES 

& THE WAIT LIST OF 10. 


